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            13th March 2020                                                          
Dear Parents and Carers,
Arrangements for Parents Evening 
We have decided not to make trays and books available on parent’s evening Mon 16th – Wed 18th March.  This is due to the importance of hygiene during the current Coronavirus situation.  
Please could we also remind you that there are no members of staff available to supervise children during the meetings, so we would therefore ask if this could be for adults only.
Yours sincerely,
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Mr A M Duffy

Headteacher
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Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�
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Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School
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